Director of Golf Report
Golf Commission Meeting
January 20, 2022

Director administrative tasks:

Attended continuing education class with CGCSA to maintain State required Supervisory
License.

Meeting with vendors to schedule spring 2022 work on course.

Meet with Turf Products to discuss lease options for golf course equipment.

Scheduled winter service with EZ-Go.

Scheduled tree removal and stump grinding with Distinctive Tree.

Golf Course maintenance:

Started winter service of golf course equipment.
Remove stumps and rocks from Holes #2 and #17.
Small tree removal, where applicable.

Snow removal when needed.

Faithfully submitted,
Jerry Salvio
Acting Director of Golf



